
If you would like to attend our meeting, please register by 
telephone 01 6459216 or via email kwalsh@hermitageclinic.ie

Hermitage Medical Clinic    
Neurology & Neurosurgery 

GP Educational Evening 
Wednesday 30th April at 7pm

What can your local Neurophysiology Lab do for you? 
(Dr Ronan Walsh, Consultant Neurologist)

Pain Sources in the Spine
(Mr Jabir Nagaria, Consultant Neurosurgeon)

CPD points have been applied for from The Irish 
College of General Practitioners.

 The evening will include presentations on:

Refreshments will be available before the event and it will 
conclude at approximately 9.30pm.


